PROMISING PRACTICES: IMPROVING EDUCATION OUTCOMES FOR INDIGENOUS STUDENTS

The OECD Secretariat would like to hear your views on whether the Promising Practices project should continue and, if so, what the focus of any future work should be. We would appreciate if you could complete the following questionnaire and return it to Rowena Phair (Rowena.Phair@oecd.org) by Friday, 15 April 2022. 

Organisation/jurisdiction: 

Please indicate your responses to the following options:

	
	We support this option (Yes/No)
	We may contribute in-kind, eg respond to questionnaires, host other jurisdictions (Yes/No)
	We may contribute to the cost of this option (Yes/No) 

	1. Peer learning events in a jurisdiction working to improve education outcomes for Indigenous students.
	
	
	

	2. Produce a new report based on longitudinal data on learning environments for Indigenous students.

	
	
	

	3. Update the data series from the 2017 Promising Practices report, ie to add 2020 data to that of 2005, 2010 and 2015. 
	
	
	

	4. Produce a new summary report on the project to-date, including an updated data series.
	
	
	

	5. Close the project. 


	
	n/a
	n/a



Please add any additional ideas, thoughts and perspectives: 
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Many thanks
OECD Secretariat

